
Sondra Day
Newburgh
LD 868
This is concerning LD#868.
This is concerning Title IX.  I don't believe that transgender boys should be playing 
sports with girls.  These males are in the girls locker rooms showering with the girls 
and using the girls bathrooms.  That should not be happening in our schools.  It puts 
the girls at risk and also is uncomfortable for the girls.  A transgender boy has a lot 
more strength than a girl because they have more testosterone.  It is just common 
sense that they should not be allowed to play sports with the girls.   If this is a 
democratic society than make it a democratic society, as the majority of people in 
Maine don`t want transgender boys to play sports with girls.


